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April 8, 2025 
 
Chief Todd Correia 
Town of Fairhaven 
146 Washington St 
Fairhaven, MA 02719 
 
Dear Chief Correia: 
 
Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the Town of Fairhaven has been awarded $5,700.00 
for the Student Awareness of Fire Education (SAFE) program and $2,400.00 for the Senior SAFE 
program in FY25. 
 
The SAFE Program has provided immeasurable benefits to the Commonwealth since its inception, and we 
are so proud to be continuing that tradition again this year. Please know how thankful we are for your 
ongoing dedication to educating and protecting our most vulnerable populations.  
 
The contract, terms and conditions, and other award documents for this program will be provided to you 
by DFS. Please contact Sheryl Hedlund at the Department of Fire Services at 978-567-3381 with any 
questions you have about this award. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
GOVERNOR MAURA T. HEALEY LT. GOVERNOR KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL 

 
 
CC: Firefighter Maggie Rocha 

Firefighter Ryan Amado 
Executive Assistant Kristine Austin 

 


